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We would like to wish all of our clients a
very Happy New Year! We thank you all 
 for your support throughout 2020. It
was a year with a lot of challenges and
unknowns for everybody and we
certainly faced our own challenges
working from home. We are very happy
to see it through and to be starting a
fresh new year back in the office. May
the year ahead be a positive and
prosperous year for everyone. We look
forward to working with you again. 
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We would like to say a big
"Welcome Back" to Phil
who returned back to

Wollerman Shacklock late
last year. Phil is a qualified
lawyer working alongside
Trish. Phil is very happy to
be back and working and

looking forward to the year
ahead!  
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